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Tuesday 10th May 2022 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations- Thursday 26th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At Barrow Hedges, we are looking forward to marking the Queen’s Jubilee on Thursday 26th May 2022. As 
well as celebrating the Queen’s long reign, we want to remember the important events since she came to 
the throne, both in Britain and the wider world, and think about the changes that have happened in these 
years.  

In our classes, we will spend the morning finding out about one of the decades and in the afternoon we will 
be having a street party on the playground. To help us make this day as special as possible, we would like 
to ask each child to bring in a contirbution for the street party. Your class teacher will send home more 
information about which food to send in closer to the time, and we do ask that you remember our school is 
a nut-free area.  

We would also your child to come in dressed up on the day. They could come dressed in clothes from the 
decade they are studying, or in red, white and blue. Please look at the table below to see which decade 
your child’s year group will be investigating.  

Reception 2010s (red, white and blue) 

Year 1 1990s 

Year 2 1970s 

Year 3 1960s 

Year 4 1950s 

Year 5 2000s 

Year 6 1980s 

 

If you have any photos from previous jubilees, or even the coronation, then it would be fantastic if you can 
share these with your child and perhaps send them into school so that children can compare how each 
jubilee has been celebrated.  

Thank you for your help and support in making this a day to remember. 

 
Bethany Campbell 
Subject Leader for History 
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